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March Merit success… 

Jadeite (130 merits) Rose Cunningham and Anna Parkinson  

Opal (120 merits) Anna Parkinson   

Ruby (90 merits) Joseph Missenden and Emily Tuivonovono  

Pearl (80 merits) Charlotte Trueman, Elsie Thompson, Annabelle Shinn, Maja Harrhy and 

Heidi Rossiter  

Emerald (70 merits) Elsie Thompson and Calise Rhodes  

Platinum (50 merits) Theo Coltman 

Diamond (40 merits) Amari Fuller  

Gold (30 merits) Mason Craig, Evan Davies, Logan Duncan, Luke Moxon, Amberly Duncan, 

Jonas Bakeberg and Charlotte Missenden 

Silver (20 merits) Sofia Craig, Evie Roots and Felix Roots 

Bronze (10 merits) Scarlett Ingram, Ava Moorey and Stuie Brown  
 

Ongoing Reading Success  

Well done to all readers who have achieved reading merits this month. As a school, our readers have 

collectively read and quizzed on 7,375,452 words since September 2023 to 21st March 2024.  

 
During the Easter break, don’t forget the reading quizzes will be available to complete at home. 

Upcoming key events 
 

MARCH 

Friday 22nd – Last day of 

term (13:15 finish) 
 

Monday 25th March to 

Tuesday 09th April – 

EASTER HOLIDAYS 

 
 

Tuesday 09th April –  

First day back at school 

Updates: We would like to say a huge welcome to Alfie Mills, Delilah Baldwin, 

George Baldwin, Matilda Baldwin and Walter Purton who have started their 

Attenborough learning journeys since our last Newsletter.  
 

On Friday 8th March, we said thank you, farewell and good luck to Mrs Armon 

who has been a fantastic friend of Attenborough even though for such a short time. 

We will miss her smile but wish her the best of luck in her new role working within 

our community as a Health Visitor.  
 

A huge congratulations to our winners of the Easter bonnet competition, FS Ava, 

KS1 Noah, KS2 Ansh and whole school Charlotte, we had some wonderful entries. 

It was a tough decision for the judges.  
 

We would like to take this opportunity to wish you all a Happy Easter! 



 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Headteacher Award Winners 

Congratulations to the latest winners our of our WE CARE Awards and for showing their Working together; 

Empathy; Creativity; Ambition; Reflection and Enquiry skills. 
 

Elle Johnstone, Lilli Oldham, Calise Rhodes, Amari Fuller, Nathan Brown & Ansh Babooram 
 

Senior Prefect WE CARE Leaves were awarded to Rosalie Heiermeier, Nora McPherson, Gabriel Mills, 

Amari Fuller, Rose Cunningham and Ava Moorey.  
 

 

 

 
 

Our winners this month are: 

Lillie Bourner, Annabelle Shinn, Amelie Wallace,  
 

Musician of the week: 

 

 

 

 

Well done to:  

Joseph Missenden who played the children and parents  

into the Kingfisher Assembly (08th March).  

Also, further congratulations to Calise Rhodes who played children and parents into our WE CARE assembly 

(15th March) and finally Heidi Rossiter who played during our TEAM Celebration (22nd March).  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Attenborough School has a no nut policy. 

Please ensure children are not bringing any 

foods in which contain nuts.  

 If your child is unwell, please ensure you report 

any absence to the school office and/or their 

class teacher by 9am at the latest. 

 Please make sure you label all items of clothing 

that children are bringing into school. 

 Please remember to send your child(ren) in with 

appropriate clothing depending on the weather. 

Spring term attendance to 

date 97.1% 

Spring term attendance goal  

96.7% 

2023-24 attendance 96.9% 

 

TEAM CUP  
 

Being Kind, Being Honest, Listening to others, 

Being Helpful and Sharing your time and talents 

with others…  

  

ROWLING 339 

EINSTEIN 331 

FRANK 316 

THUNBERG 306 
 

Congratulations and thanks to TEAM 

ROWLING 

 TEAM READING CUP  
 

Average reading points per reader. Reading 

points are achieved after individual quiz 

completion… 
 

ROWLING 9.1 

EINSTEIN 11.9 

FRANK 19.2 

THUNBERG 11.8 
 

Congratulations to TEAM FRANK. 

  


